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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

23/01/2020  16:53:072019/5783/P NOBJ Paul Harris I support Mr Patel desire to redevelop the shop and premises to offer a more comprehensive range of 

services to the local community. The nature of the development is in keeping with other three storey recently 

approved and developed sites adjacent and opposite in Swain's Lane.
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